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Head’s Hello, 
 
Thank you to all of our parents and carers for attending the Harvest Festival yesterday. It was 
wonderful to see the children singing and performing in the Church for the first time since the 
Covid pandemic. We are so proud of the children and thank the staff for all of their hard work. 
We understand that the notice period informing parents and carers was short. We will ensure 
that all of the Christmas dates are published on dojo, in the newsletter and on the website     
before the October half term so you have enough notice to attend.  
 
In October last year, I was asked to support Fowey Primary School while their head teacher was 
on a period of absence. I have been splitting my time between both schools for the past year 
and I am delighted to say the school has now appointed a new head teacher, allowing me to 
come back ‘home’ to Losty every day. The new Fowey head teacher starts on October the 
17th meaning I can be consistent with my teaching commitment in Oak on a Monday and Willow 
on a Friday from mid-October.   
 
Date for the diary: I will be running a parent rep meeting with the PTA on Thursday 
10th November, at 2pm in the school hall. All parents and careers are welcome for a catch up, 
coffee and a cake! We will have a focus on school clubs and online safety but all subjects can be 
discussed and we will have a suggestions box available. I would love to see you there.   
 
Kind Regards, 
Natalie Simmonds 
Headteacher 
 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 14th October - Tempest individual and sibling photos 

Thursday 10th November at 2pm (School Hall) - Parent rep meeting 

Health and Wellbeing Week:  3rd  - 7th October 
 
The children will be taking part in activities in their classes to 
promote health and wellbeing this week. We will focus on 
healthy eating, exercise and feeling good about ourselves.  
Mrs Kriskovic is also running a sugar free cake competition for 
any interested parents and children! Please bring in any en-
tries to school on Thursday 6th October. 



 

 

LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL INSET DAYS  
 

Lostwithiel School will be taking their staff training (inset) days in the week,  
following the Autumn half term holiday (Monday 24th to Friday 28th October) .   

Therefore school will be closed to pupils from MONDAY 31st October 2022 to Friday 4th November 2022  
Pupils return to school for the Autumn term on Monday 7th November 2022 

This will also include children attending Tiny Trees Nursery 
 

Please take note of term dates for this academic year which are available on page 6 of the newsletter and can also 
be found on our website. 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE Florence and Emily for great reading. 

 

CHERRY Theodore for amazing perseverance with your writing in RWI. 

  Maison for amazing participation with all your learning. 

 

OAK  Arlo for showing such passion for writing in RWI. 

  Harley for being such a god role model using the 5Ps. 

 

BEECH Charlie for partnership with others. 

  Alvy for presentation, especially in Maths. 

 

WILLOW Amelia for her excellent choice of language in her writing task. 

  Bertie for making fantastic progress with his handwriting targets. 

 

MAPLE  Katy for showing pride and doing an excellent job when performing her Harvest poem.  
  Brody for showing perseverance and working so hard to earn dojos this week. 
 
CONKERS Taylor for outstanding writing. 
  Skyla for enthusiasm in learning and improving her hand writing.   

Breakfast and After school club bookings 
 

Please ensure any booking cancellations are made in advance.  
For Breakfast club please let us know by midday the school day before and by midday on the day for after school club. 

Bookings which are not cancelled by this time may still be charged. 
For ongoing bookings, if your child does not attend their session on regular basis, this may result in the space being allocated 

to another child. 



 

 

Dates for LSA upcoming events: 
 
Friday 14th October - Back to School Fancy Dress Disco! KS1 4.30pm - 5.30pm (parents are welcome to 
stay with little ones but staff will be present). KS2 5.45PM - 6.45. £2 entry per child with a packet of crisps 
and unlimited squash. Available on the night will be pocket money and  sweet stalls. If you think you 
could lend a hand on the night please get in touch! 
Tuesday 18th October - Halloween Cake Sale from Tiny Trees and Apple Class. 3.30pm middle gate or hall, 
weather dependent. 
LSA Logo Competition drawing page, we are renaming to the PTA and would like a new logo, it is open to 
every child and should be returned to class teachers by Friday 7th October! Entries after this will not be 
accepted. 
Friday 21st October - Break the Rules Non Uniform Day - More info to follow.  
During half term we will be running a Halloween pumpkin carving competition! Simply post your           
decorated or carved pumpkin picture to the Lostwithiel School Association Facebook Page during the 
holiday, there are lots of prizes to be won! 
As always the LSA is open to everyone who would like to share their ideas, get involved with fundraising 
or by supporting financially and so this year the LSA are starting the initiative PTA PAYS IT FORWARD.  
At the moment, more and more people are struggling and as we try to keep the costs of these events 
low, we still want to ensure all the children have a chance to join in. Maybe you could pay for an extra 
ticket to the disco? This ticket would then be given to the school and offered to a child who would         
benefit, if you feel this is something you could support please get in touch! 
Thank you for your continued support! 
SHOUT OUT for material - GREEN, RED, GOLD, SPARKLY - something for our Christmas plans! If you have 
anything please drop it in! 

This years LSA Committee are as follows: 

Chair - Kelly Kaya 
Secretary - Charlotte Smith 
Treasurer - Nicky Goudie 
Committee - Morgan Farrar, Laura Deverill, Charlene Gatehouse, Sarah Davies, Beth Rawlinson. 
We always welcome new parents throughout the year! 
Apple -  
Cherry - Sarah and Morgan 
Oak - Charlotte and Beth 
Beech - Laura and Charlene 
Willow - Kelly and Nicky 
Maple - Natalie 
Conkers -  
Class reps are keen to communication in the school and LSA, spreading the word through class chat 
groups or word of mouth. 
Currently we have no class rep for Apple and Conkers class, if this is something you think you would like 
to do please get in touch with the LSA. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


